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This week we continue our topic work with the theme “How far can I throw it?” 
The first thing we did, was to identify which things were safe to throw and which were 
not. We also thought about the difference between the things we could throw inside and 
out. We made a collection for our Interest Table. 

  !  !   !   !  
We found it was easy to throw pom-poms and rolled up balls of paper inside without 
breaking anything, but it was more accurate to blow feathers. It was also easier to pat 
balloons than throw them. 

         !   !   !   !  
Outside, the children practised their throwing skills. They were very creative with the 
games they invented too.  

!   !   !  

Next week we will be looking at battery operated toys. If your child has any they would 
like to bring into Nursery School we would love to see them. 

Please could you also check whether you have any of our books. Our book boxes are looking 
sadly empty! 

Juliet Hardy and Jenny Savoury (Nursery Team). 



           

       


